Provincial Education Plan Survey

In April 2019, the Ministry of Education invited students, parents and the public to take an online survey about
Saskatchewan’s education system to help identify priorities for the future of education in the province. There
were two surveys—one for students and one for non-students. Both surveys included open and closed-ended
questions.

From April 8 to May 10, the ministry received 8,886 survey responses, of which 1,047 were students. There were
just over 40,000 written comments from the individuals who responded to the survey.

In addition to the survey, the ministry and its education sector partners conducted in-person engagement
sessions around the province. The results of these engagement sessions will be compiled with the results of the
online survey. The co-planning partners will then use all of the feedback collected as the basis for the framework
for the new provincial education plan that will be presented to the Minister of Education in Fall 2019. The
provincial education plan is expected to be implemented in Fall 2020.

This new provincial education plan will transition the sector from the current Education Sector Strategic Plan
which has targets to 2020.
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Non-Student Survey
e 7,839 survey responses
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